
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Eco Newsletter 
We are the Eco Warriors 

We are a group of children aged 7-

11 who are passionate about helping 

the environment. We follow and 

encourage our eco rules.  

What have we been up to 

recently?  

1. We helped with the 

paperchain competitions by 

cutting up strips of scrap 

paper.  

2. Participated in ‘Cut Your 

Carbon month’ to reduce our 

carbon footprint.  

3. Litter picks around the 

school grounds.  

Our 3 rules 

Every Resource Counts 

Care for Our Ecosystems 

Opt for Eco-Friendly Practices 

 

How to have an Eco-friendly Christmas 

• Unplug lights when you are not using them  

• Use leftovers and make them into another meal 

• Reuse wrapping paper and boxes – you can even 

make a fun game out of them! 

• After receiving any new toys or clothes, consider 

donating anything you might not use or wear 

anymore to a good cause.  


